
Community City of Boston
Preservation Mayor Michelle Wu

January 21, 2022

Maureen Feeney, City Clerk
Office of the City Clerk
Boston City Hall, Room 601
Boston, MA 02201
ATTN: Public Meeting Notices

Clerk Feeney:

This letter serves to inform you that the City of Boston’s Community Preservation
Committee will hold a meeting on Monday, January 31, 2021 from 12:00 p.m. - 1:00 p.m.

The meeting will be held virtually and not in person. Members of the public can
participate in the meeting by going to our Zoom Meeting link or calling 1-929-205-6099
and entering the meeting id 978 0398 8918 #.

The Community Preservation Committee will continue to discuss the affordable housing,
historic preservation, open space and recreation applications received for the 2022 round
and will take a preliminary vote on the FY22 applications.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 617-635-0545 or via email
thadine.brown@boston.gov.

Sincerely,

Thadine Brown
Deputy Director for Community Preservation
City of Boston Treasury Department

https://zoom.us/j/97803988918?pwd=NDhKWlY4Wk1IUmV6a1pIdW5JTDFJZz092RlTUhHSHZDc3ZmZm9MbXBnZUh0Zz09
mailto:thadine.brown@boston.gov
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Community City of Boston
Preservation Mayor Michelle Wu

Agenda

● Welcome & Introductions

● Meeting Minutes

● Continue FY22 Application Discussion

● Preliminary Vote on FY22 Applications

● Other Business


